
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

In accordance with the provisions of the West Stockbridge Zoning Bylaw, NOTICE 

is hereby given of a PUBLIC HEARING to be held by the Planning Board in relation 

to a request from the Select Board for adoption of the newly coordinated and 

codified zoning bylaws, as created by General Code, in its entirety.  This is not a 

change to any substance of the zoning bylaw and simply assembles and 

incorporates the previously adopted changes (VCOD, marijuana, and solar) into an 

overall text. 

A copy of the coordinated and conformed zoning by-law is available for review in 

the Town Clerk’s office. 

A Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, April 7 at 7:15pm at the Town Offices on 

State Line Road.  Any person interested or wishing to be heard should appear at 

the time and place designated. 

 

 

 

 


